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Hello,

I am writing to state my position that I DO NOT want an extension to the Emergency Bill. 

I am aware that there is an exaggeration of Covid data, this is causing society to be
segregated which is so very sad, this is damaging the mental health of Australians-adults,
older people and children, this is ruining the economy of the country and putting so many
people in financial hardship. It is a complete disaster.

My grandfathers fought for our country and freedoms and what is happening now is doing
the opposite. 

Please listen to the people and give people back their rights to choose and freedoms they
deserve.

Belinda Jane Macintyre
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